P.O. Box 22463, Al Baihaqi Street, Building 34, Zone 32, Street 926, Madinat Khalifa, Doha T +974 4034 9666 / 9777 / 9888 E info.mk@nais.qa

Dear Parents,

In support of the Holy Month of Ramadan, please be advised that the length of the school day will be reduced in line with and subject to formal approval from the Ministry of Education, Private Schools' Office.

Along with many of the international schools in Doha, the new timings will be from 08.00 until 13.00. The length of each lesson will be adjusted slightly to accommodate this change. Break times will be reduced to allow us to maximize time in lessons.

The school office will be open from 07.30 - 13.30.

These arrangements will be effective from Sunday 5 June 2016. Please collect students promptly at the end of the school day at 1300.

Ramadan Kareem.

Yours truly,

Dr Terry Creissen OBE Executive Principal